
Jim Kastama replied 
8 days ago (Thu, 25 Sep 2025 at 3:23 PM) 
To: "Support PDC" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
External Email 
 
Phil, 
 
Thank you for your letter. I had the signs designed per regulations. The sign actually does have 
“Paid for by Voters for Jim Kastama 418 8th Ave Puyallup, Wa 98372” on it in 10 pt font. 
Although you can read it, the sign printer cut a little too much off the bottom, making it harder to 
see. I will order a “patch” that makes this more clear and apply to all signs asap. Hopefully I can 
have this done before the October 2 deadline. I will keep you informed of the status.  
 
Best, 
 
Jim Kastama 
Candidate for Puyallup City Council  
263-820-0861 
 
Jim Kastama replied 
a day ago (Thu, 2 Oct 2025 at 11:50 AM) 
To: "Support PDC" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
External Email 
 
Phil, 
 
I have examined my signs and will address this issue in the following manner. Hopefully this 
will answer any issues in the complaint. 
 
First, many of the current signs have the letters fully exposed and readable. These signs may be 
cut very close to the bottom of each letter but the letters are still whole. I will leave these signs as 
they are compliant with current regulations, including size requirements.  
 
Second, there are other signs, however, that the sign printer "cut" into the letters, making them 
not as easy to read. For these signs I will begin immediately replacing them with brand new signs 
that have the required information clearly marked. Adequate space was made so that the printer 
could not cut into this information.  
 
Any signs removed due to letters being cut too closely will be repaired and redeployed. 
 
Please call me with any questions. 
 
Best, 
Jim Kastama 
253-820-0861 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13010616517
https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13010616517

